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Submission: I understand that decreasing the tariff paid to Solar energy producers is being considered. This would be a very

detrimental step as these citizens contribute to the well being of the earth, enhance Australia's green contribution and provide
cheaper power for all. The minimum tariff should be mandatory and proscription against increasing the price of connection to
compensate





